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Compensation for Expropriation 

14426 Leslie Street 

Town of Aurora 
 

On June 30, 2022 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council approve the Commissioner of Corporate Services to make an offer of 

compensation to the owner of lands in the Town of Aurora, as set out in Attachment 

1, which was acquired in accordance with the Expropriations Act (the “Act”). 
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